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Theresa Utton

Subject: FW: VIT funding

From: Deb Hastings []
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 9:22 AM
To: Theresa Utton
Subject: VIT funding

I just learned that funding for VIT will be cut in July.
I am a school nurse and rely on AHEC for Grand Rounds for School Nurses. Professional development targeted
towards school nurse practice delivered in a convenient location is a treasure and specifically supports and
informs the care of our students.
Please consider maintaining funding of this valuable resource.
Sincerely,

Debra Hastings, RN

MVU School Nurse


